
 
 
 
 
 
 

NONDISCRIMINATION NOTICE 
 
 Plainfield School District does not discriminate in its education programs, activities, or 
employment practices on the basis of race, color, national origin, religion, age, sex, marital status, 
sexual orientation or disability under the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 
Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1965, Section 1981 of the Civil Rights Act of 1966, the Equal 
Pay Act, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Age Discrimination in Employment 
Act of 1967, the American With Disabilities Act of 1990, the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the 
Individuals with Disabilities Act, RSA 186-C, and RSA 354-A. Any person having inquiries 
concerning Plainfield School District’s compliance with the regulations implementing these laws 
may contact: Superintendent of Schools, 92 Bonner Road, Meriden, NH 03770, (603) 469-3442. 
 Certain specific inquiries may be directed to the following: Title IX Coordinator, Gregory 
Vogt; Title VI, VII and 504 Coordinator, Laura Spratt. 
 Any person may also contact Title IX Coordinator, NH Department of Education, 101 
Pleasant Street, Concord, NH 03301. (603) 271-3196, for Title IX and Age Discrimination; Section 
504 Coordinator, NH Department of Education, 101 Pleasant Street, Concord, NH 03301, (603) 
271-3610, for Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; Supervisor for National Origin & 
Equal Education Opportunity, NH Department of Education, 101 Pleasant Street, Concord, NH 
03301, (603) 271-3582, for Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964; the Assistant Secretary for 
Civil Rights, U.S. Department of Education or the Director, U.S. Department of Education, U.S. 
Government, 10 Causeway Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02114 
 
 

NOTICE OF RIGHTS TO SPECIAL EDUCATION SERVICES 
  
 School Administrative Unit #32, in complying with the Individuals with Disabilities 
Education Improvement Act of 2004 (IDEA 2004), is required to locate and identify all school age 
children who may have educational disabilities including those who are homeless, migrant, wards 
of the state, or attending private schools within the Plainfield School district boundaries. 
 If you are a parent of, or know of a child age 3-21, who you feel may have an educational 
disability, please contact the School Principal or Director of Special Education at 603-469-3250. 
SAU #32 will provide free screening and evaluation of any child referred to them. Students found 
eligible for special education services will be offered a free appropriate public education. 
 A student with a disability who does not qualify for services under the IDEA 2004 may 
qualify for accommodations under Section 504 of the Vocational Rehabilitation Act. Referrals 
under Section 504 may be made to the Principal. 
 Parents have the right to review the educational records of their children, as guaranteed 
by the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act. 


